
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Notice 
 

 

 

• We are taking the utmost precautions to maintain 

cleanliness and sanitize our premises.  We have a 

strict policy in place to ensure we maintain a safe 

environment. 

 

 

• For the safety of one and all we are avoiding 

handshakes or any other physical form of greeting. 

 

 

• Management reserves the right to refuse to serve, or 

ask to leave the premises, any customer who they 

feel may be at risk of being sick or contagious.   

 

 


